
From: Carmie Socci 

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:22 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City files: D01-20003 and D02-20009 

Good morning, 

I would like to express my strong opposition to moving forward with proposed plans for 
an 11 storey high density residential building at this site.  

The building will cause great damage to the Provincially Significant Wetlands that are 
situated directly behind the proposed development and directly behind my home.  

I have lived at 118 Snively Street since 1996 and have seen many changes. This 
proposed development would make Snively Street very very busy as it will be used to 
cut through to get to Yonge Street and the stores located there.  

Snively Street is already busy with all the other development in the area and it has 
become a dangerous speed way.  

This proposed development would not suit the area as it is comprised of single family 
homes and this development would not suit the community as a whole.  

Please do not allow this proposal to move forward.  

Sincerely, 

Carmie Socci 

118 Snively Street  

Richmond Hill 


